
MEMORANDUM

TO: High School Nurses

FROM: Dana Reganata , R.N., CCSNA President

RE: $1000.00 Scholarship

DATE: January 8, 2025

The Camden County School Nurses Association (CCSNA) Scholarship is open to all eligible 
candidates attending any Camden County High School.  Final selection of the recipient will 
be made by a committee of at least three nurses from CCSNA.

At this time we are asking each school nurse to forward copies of the enclosed scholarship 
announcement and application to the high school guidance department.  All candidates 
should return applications to the high school nurse by March 21, 2025.  After meeting with 
the applicants, she will then forward them to the CCSNA Scholarship committee for a final 
decision.

The scholarship will be awarded at the May dinner meeting on May 7, 2025, to which the 
recipient and his/her parent will be invited as guests.

The total amount of the scholarship is $1000.00.  A check will be issued to the student after 
written verification of enrollment is received from the college/school.

All school nurses, please return the completed application(s) by April 11, 2025 to the 
CCSNA Scholarship Chairperson:

Cindy Zimmerman BSN, RN, NJ-CSN
c/o Early Childhood Development Center
1602 Pine Street
Camden, New Jersey 08103
(856) 966-4171  press option 4
Email:  czimmerman@camden.k12.nj.us

Home Address:
110 Greenleigh Court
Merchantville NJ 08109
Email:  cbz9697@yahoo.com


